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MEDIA ADVISORY 

Amnesty International researcher who has just returned from Sierra Leone available for 

interviews  

 

Continuing human rights abuses by rebel forces in the north of the country are just some of the issues 

about which Amnesty International remains seriously concerned in Sierra Leone. 

 

Amnesty International’s researcher on Sierra Leone, Tessa Kordeczka , has just returned from a visit to 

that country which included research into the current human rights situation and meetings with several 

government officials. 

  

Ms Kordeczka is available for interviews to share information about her recent trip. To arrange a 

convenient time please contact AI’s Press Officer for Africa, Judit Arenas on +44 20 7 413 5808 or    

+ 44 7778 472 119. 

 

 

Tessa Kordeczka 

Amnesty International (researcher on Sierra Leone) 

+44 20 7 413 5808 

international mobile: +44 7778 472 119 

 

ENDS.../ 

 

****************************************************************************** 

For more information please call Amnesty International's press office in London, 

UK, on 44 171 413 5808, mobile + 44 7778 472 119, or visit our website at 

 http://www.amnesty.org 

 


